CITY OF BALTIMORE

STEPHANIE RAWLINGS-BLAKE, Mayor

DEPARTMENT OF LAW

GEORGE A. NILSON, City Solicitor
101 City Hall
Baltimore, Maryland 21202

February 14, 2014

The Honorable President and Members
of the Baltimore City Council

Attn: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

Room 409, City Hall

100 N. Holliday Street

Baltimore, Maryland 21202

Re:  City Council Bill 14-0325 — Committee on Legislative Investigations —

Oaths and Subpoenas

Dear President and City Council Members:

The Law Department is in the process of reviewing City Council Bill 14-0325 for form
and legal sufficiency and will work with the Council on any required amendments.

Very truly yours,

Wb by

Hilary Ruley
Chief Solicitor

Ge; The Honorable James B. Kraft, Councilmember, First District

George Nilson, City Solicitor
Angela C. Gibson, Mayor’s Legislative Liaison

Elena DiPietro, Chief Solicitor, General Counsel Division

Victor Tervala, Chief Solicitor
Jennifer Landis, Assistant Solicitor
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